
       

        September 19, 2023 

  

 
                             SARNIA & DISTRICT LABOUR COUNCIL (SDLC) 

 
 
 

The first SDLC meeting of the school year will be held Tuesday, September 19 at 7:00 pm.  
District 10 is permitted to send more than one delegate to these meetings.  If you are 
interested in attending any SDLC meetings throughout the year feel free to email 
jenniferhillphec@gmail.com.  The SDLC meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month September -
June of each year. 
 
The Labour Day Parade was hosted by the SDLC in Sarnia on Labour Day.  There were 33 
entrants totalling 3200 participants with marching units, pipe bands and community 
entrants/antique cars. 
 
Stay tuned for further updates after our first SDLC meeting of the new school year. 
 
 
Thank you,  
Jennifer Hill 
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